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RASC BURSARY

The Royal Bath & West of England Society is delighted to offer two 
bursaries of up to £1,000 each for young people to attend the Royal 
Agricultural Society of the Commonwealth (RASC) Conference in 

Edinburgh from 21st to 26th June 2024. 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 
ABOUT THE CONFERENCE VISIT:

https://www.therasc.com/2024-rasc-conference-is-confirmed/

The Conference will include visiting the Royal Highland Show 
and there are opportunities to take part in the 

pre-conference tour. Participants may incur additional costs, 
which they would be expected to fund themselves, 

depending on the conference options that they choose. 



RASC BURSARY

If you would like to be considered for this bursary, please email 
rachel.freestone@bathandwest.co.uk by 1st November 2023 setting 
out the following details:

1.	 Name & address. You should reside in the counties of Southwest 
England.

2.	 Date of Birth. You should be over 18 yrs old and not older than 
35 years old by 1st November 2023.

3.	 Your association with the Royal Bath and West Show or the      
Society.

4.	 How this experience will help your future education or career.
5.	 How this experience will help you support the Royal Bath &  

West Show in the Future.
6.	 Please confirm how you will meet the shortfall between the      

total cost and the bursary.

Your application will be considered by the Society’s Charity  
Committee in November 2023 and if you are successful you will 
be notified as soon after as possible. The Royal Bath & West of 
England Society is a charity. Charity No. 1039397.

Note: the Society will expect the bursary recipient to take an 
active role in the Society’s work in the future including assisting 

with the delivery of our charitable objectives encompassing 
education and supporting the rural economy. It is expected that the 

recipient will write an article for the Society’s annual Journal and 
deliver a presentation to our Council. Preference will be given to 
those who have not been in receipt of such a bursary previously.


